

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Faculty, Staff, and Students

FR: Dr. Dozzall Loo

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

DA: August 25, 2015

RE: SITUS FOR GRADUATE BIOTECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT

I am pleased to announce the permanent location of the Department of Graduate Biotechnology. Specifically, this department will be housed in the School of AREAS; and, Dr. Keith McGee will serve as interim chairperson.

Please join me in congratulating the outstanding faculty in Biotechnology who are ensuring that Alcorn State University remains on the forefront of integrated research and innovation the cuts across disciplines and has measurable community impact. Your usual support and cooperation during this transitional process is appreciated.

cc: Dr. Ivory Lyles, Dean for AREAS

Dr. Babu Patlolla, Dean for Arts & Sciences